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Federal funding approved  
for YMCA site in Oakley  
  
By Jonathan Lockett
EAST COUNTY TIMES  
  
Posted: 06/08/2009 02:18:34 PM PDT
The Delta Family YMCA received a financial shot in  
the arm from Contra Costa supervisors.  
  
The Board of Supervisors approved designating  
$100,000 from community development block  
grant-recovery funds toward the construction of the  
new YMCA site in Oakley.  
  
The YMCA plans to build a 25,000-square-foot  
facility at the original site on O'Hara Avenue but has  
had problems securing funding.  
  
The funds approved by supervisors come from  
more than $900,000 made available by the American  
Recovery and Reinvestment Act of 2009. Brentwood's  
Veterans Memorial Building Incorporated and  
Opportunity Junction, a job-training program in  
Antioch, were also awarded grants for remodeling  
their current facilities.  
  
Jonathan Lockett covers East County. Reach 
him at 925-779-7174 or  
jlockett@bayareanewsgroup.com .


